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December, 2012 PRESIDENT’S DESK Al Nodorft

The end of the year is coming up fast. First I’d like to remind everyone to pay their
dues. I sent out a post card reminder to all current members. A few were misdirected,

so if you did not receive one, this is another reminder — please pay your dues ...
Thanks!

The club house was given a deep clean by a few of our members. It was by
invitation only, so don’t feel bad if you missed it. Thank Ely DeGroodt, when you see
her, for organizing this.

This will be my last month as your chapter president. The last 3 years seem to have
gone fast. [ still remember when Sheila Connell asked me if I would be willing to be
president. I had only attended a few meetings and didn’t know hardly anyone.
Unfortunately I still do not know everyone on our club roster, but I do know many of
you.

I can say it has been a pleasure getting to know many of
you. Everyone has an interesting story to tell. I am still amazed
at the different backgrounds people come from, yet can be f
bound together by a common love of aviation.

This year I have gotten to know some of our veterans a little {#
better. Many were asked to speak to our chapter. I still find
WWII aviation fascinating. It is a type of aerial warfare that we
will likely never see again. One can hardly imagine the™
thousands of aircraft that participated in the raids on Europe, or landing a Corsair on
the pitching deck of a carrier in the Pacific. Many men were lost and we appreciate
their sacrifice. For those that returned and are still with us today, thank you for your
service and thank you for sharing your story. Let’s hope we never have to fight such a
war again!

While I have been the president, it is the work of many of you folks that keep the
chapter going. I want to say thank all of you for your support.

One final Christen Eagle story, and then you won’t have to hear about that
anymore. | have had an intermittent engine problem for over a month now. The
unfortunate part is that it has not reoccurred since the first couple of times. It was very
difficult for Kinsey Butler or me to determine the cause. So, I have missed all the
great flying weather of the last 6 weeks or so. I hope many of you have been able to
take advantage of it.

December Meeting

This is our Christmas party, so please bring a gift for the Children’s Medical
Center. The main dish will be Turkey, so bring an appropriate side dish as well.

Fly safe!

A

Merry Christmas!

PEARLHARBOR
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